Dean of School’s Report ~ May 18, 2022
[Updated: May 16, 2022]

1. Update from Student Services: from Mrs. Gauvin

2. Director of Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment: Curriculum update

3. Admissions Update:

As of Tuesday, May 17, 2022, we have 194 total applications with 166 complete. We continue to have a
waitlist for 8th and 9th grades.

The breakdown is as follows:

Sth 6th 7th 8th 9th 10th 11th 12th
66 59 20 15 26 5 1 2
57 50 17 14 22 3 1 1

4. Student Spotlight Updates- Chris Sauders received unanimous approval for his Eagle Scout
project and has begun fundraising for his outdoor classroom. Koen and Theo received a
$2,000 donation from NJHS and have started a GoFundMe

5. Upcoming Events: We have a lot of events coming up in the next few weeks to close out the
end of the school year. Please continue to check the parent newsletter for updates

What: When:

High School Field Day Friday May 27

Middle School Field Day! Friday, May 27

Spirit Week May 23 - May 27
Band 1 & 2 Concert May 23 @ 7pm
Band 3, 4, and Jazz Band May 24 @ 7pm
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Glow in the Rainbow GSA Social Event May 26 @ 6pm
High School Dance June 3rd
Middle School Semi June 4th

8th Grade Celebration June 11th
Class of 2022 Graduation June 18th

6. Memorial Day Flag Fundraiser: This Memorial Day, The Founders Academy will be
honoring our deceased military personnel who have died in the performance of their military
duties while serving in the United States Armed Forces with a Flag Fundraiser. With a
donation of $20, we will place an American flag around our school tied with a yellow ribbon
containing the name of your loved one. 50% of the proceeds from this fundraiser will go to
the Yellow Ribbon Fund charity that helps returning American service men and women,
injured during active service, who are recovering at Walter Reed Army Medical Center and
Bethesda Naval Hospital. Please note that you do not have to include the name of a loved one
to participate. If the name of a loved one is not provided, we will choose the name of a
service member buried in Arlington National Cemetery. Flags will be displayed around the
school May 23, 2022-June 3, 2022. If you would like to purchase more than one flag, please
fill out an additional form(s) for each flag you wish to purchase. Learn more about the
Yellow Ribbon Fund.

7. THANK YOU: The PTSG and other organizations for a wonderful teacher appreciation week,

8. Congratulations: To the actors and crew who worked on Into the Woods Musical,
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